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    Thursday 13th December 2018
	Dear Parents,
With only one week of term to go, there are still a lot of things happening in school. Tomorrow we will be walking the children down to the church to practice for our whole school Christmas concert. Please ensure children have warm coats and gloves.  The weather forecast looks dry but very cold!  We look forward to seeing everyone at the church. 

On Monday 17th December, please can children arrive at the church at 5.45pm already dressed in their costume/outfit. The front door to the church will be open at exactly 5.45pm so please do not arrive early as it is due to be very cold. Staff will be waiting at the front of the church to register the children into the building.  Children must be signed out with a class staff member after the performance. There will be limited seats in the church.

Dates to remember

Monday 17th December 6-7pm – Christmas Church concert.

Wednesday 19th December – Christmas dinner and jumper day.

Friday 21st December –School term ends at 12.10pm.

Monday 7th January –Children return to school.

Assemblies to parents

Year 5 – 30th January 2.40pm

Year 2 – 6th February 2.40pm

Year 4 – 7th February 2.40pm

Year 6 – 13th February 2.40pm

Year 3 – 27th March 2.40pm

Year 1 – 3rd April 2.40pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Nicole and Phoebe. Thank you for your help.  


CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation have enjoyed making up their own part to ‘How do dinosaurs 

             eat their food?’  We have been very creative in art, making our own Christmas

             cards.
Year 1  This week Year 1 have enjoyed a topic day learning all about Kings and Queens of 

             England.  We also really enjoyed the whole school trip to the panto.
Year 2  We have enjoyed using our own Indian block print design to create our own item of 

             clothing in art this week.  In maths we have been looking at addition and subtraction 

             fact families.
Year 3  In Year 3 we have been counting in 4s and 8s in maths. In English we have finished
             our winter calligrams and in R.E we have found out about how Muslims pray.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been focusing on their 7 times table in maths.  In English we 
             have been learning how to spell different homophones.  We created posters to tell
             people how to keep their teeth healthy in our science lesson.
Year 5  This week we have been interpreting tables in maths and writing explanation texts

             about how we know the earth is round.
Year 6  This week we have been exploring area in maths.  In English we have been writing 
             biographics and exploring poems.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  George and Arthur for their increased independence in writing.  The boys both
             worked really hard to make their own story books in the independent writing area.
Year 1  Toby for using his outstanding listening skills in topic, you were amazing at all the

             facts about Kings and Queens.  Max E for always using fantastic teamwork skills

             and being such a caring and considerate member of Year 1.
Year 2  All of Year 2 for superb behaviour on our whole school trip to the pantomime.  I 

             am so proud of you all.
Year 3  Brandon and Violet for persevering with their calligrams and producing beautiful 
             finished pieces of work.
Year 4  Libby for great independent work on word problems in maths.  Summer for
             fantastic solo singing for our concert.
Year 5  All of Year 5 for their behaviour at the school panto.
Year 6  Shaun for working hard and persevering at his maths questions.  Jess for being

             enthusiastic in English and using lots of detail in her planning.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 5!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









